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Mission 
The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring the 
capacity of our District to educate students effectively and meet the needs of our communities in 
partnership with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 
 
Cabinet Retreat 
Cabinet held a retreat to discuss a vision to achieve the 2020-25 District Strategic Plan. In 
addition, Bryan will be advocating to the Governing Board a multi-year re-engagement 
campaign to build up the District’s FTES in preparation for the new Student Centered Funding 
Formula takes effect in 2024. 
 
COVID Planning 
Cabinet continued holding several special meetings to prepare the District for the return of 
students to campus once it is safe to do so. A memorandum of understanding has been signed 
to allow Contra Costa Health Services to administer vaccinations at the college campuses. 
Conversations began on possible spending priorities if new federal stimulus funding is provided 
to community colleges. 
  
Virtual Job Fairs 
Cabinet learned how the District is preparing to participate in the statewide community college 
virtual job fair that takes place January 28-February 25, 2021. 
 
Employee Stipends 
Cabinet was updated on a plan to offer all District employees, including faculty and classified 
professionals, a stipend to address unforeseen expenses related to working remotely. 
 

 
The Contra Costa Community College District, founded in 1948 and governed by a publicly 
elected five- member Board, is one of the largest multi-college community college districts in 
California. The mission of the District is to attract and transform students and communities by 
providing accessible, innovative and outstanding higher education learning opportunities and 
support services. 
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